
Survey 
 
You have received an email Monday at 10 AM inviting you to 
complete the student perception survey for STEAM.  
   
It will close next Monday (April 9) at 5:00 p.m. and late entries  
will not be accepted.  
 
If you did not receive the email about the survey, please check your 
spam filters. 
 
If you are convinced they did not receive it, you can tell them to write 
to moss16@purdue.edu	
 
Note that students are often enrolled in more than one STEAM course.   
For example, commonly students are taking MA 162 at the same time as 
PHYS 172.  Any time students are enrolled in multiple STEAM courses, 
they will receive multiple STEAM surveys.  It’s important that they 
complete them all.  Students may get confused and think they already 
completed “the survey” but they may have done it for one class, but not 
the other. 
 
	


